
Holy Trinity Building Project 
 
Building works at Holy Trinity Church are set to begin on Monday 9th October. Planning 
permission is in place for the church to build a small extension on the north side which will 
accommodate an accessible toilet, kitcheneBe, and meeCng room. The new extension will 
rest on pile foundaCons, rather than requiring an excavaCon of the area. This method of 
construcCon is intended to minimise disrupCon to the churchyard and preserve the integrity 
of the space as a ChrisCan burial ground. Minor reordering work will also take place at the 
west end of the church and the front of the nave, to improve circulaCon and accessibility 
within the building. The work is expected to take 40 weeks.  
 
The site office for the work will be located at the Coach House car park, on Quarry Road, and 
for safety reasons the church path between the Coach House and the churchyard will be 
cordoned off during working hours (8am to 4pm Monday to Friday). Pedestrian access to the 
church and churchyard will be via Trinity Road during these hours. During the works, a small 
area of the churchyard around the extension site will be fenced off to ensure the safety of the 
public and contractors. The south side of the churchyard will remain fully accessible.  
 
If you would like to receive updates on the progress of the work, please subscribe to the 
mailing list as follows: 
 
If you have a Google account, you can subscribe to HTHQ building project updates by 
visiCng hBps://groups.google.com/g/hthq-building-project-updates/ and clicking "Join 
group". 
 
If you don't have a Google account, please send an email newsleBer@hthq.uk with the 
subject "Subscribe to HTHQ building project updates", and we will add you to the group. 
 
Any quesCons about the project can be directed to: hthq.buildings@gmail.com  
 
Thank you for your understanding as we embark on this significant project. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Holy Trinity Church  
 
21st September 2023  


